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Gentlemen: 3

Subject: Inspection 50-363/80-02 /g /

This refers to your letter dated February 27, 1981, in response to our
letter dated February 3,1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
.
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Gary Snyder,/ hief
Emer ency Prepa edness and

Program Support Branch

cc: M. K. Pastor, Project Manager
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